Little Treasures Nursery Golden Rules

At Little Treasures Nursery the safety of children is paramount;
therefore staff will ensure the Golden Rules are on display for
children to refer to.

Staff will discuss the Golden Rules on a weekly basis to develop
children's understanding of the rules, as well as explaining the
reasons we have them.

Staff will provide a copy of the nursery golden rules within the
nursery welcome pack for any parent wishing to use them, as this
will ensure consistency between nursery and home.

The introduction of any new golden rules will be emailed to all
parents, again ensuring consistency between nursery and home.
Staff will be a positive role model for safe behaviour and lead by
example.

Children will always be praised whenever they behave in a safe
manner and follow the rules.
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